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March 4, 2009

Mr. Robert Saunders, Chair,
Toronto Preservation Board
c/o City Clerk’s Office

10" Floor West, City Hall
100 Queen Street West
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Bob:

Election of Chair

At the February 26" North York Community Preservation Panel Meeting, North York
Civic Centre, Committee Room #5, Geoff Kettel was elected Chair through February,
2010.

Alex Grenzebach will continue as Vice Chair and by motion adopted was named the
alternate to attend Toronto Preservation Board meetings.

In addition, Edith Geduld, by motion adopted, was named additional alternate to
attend Toronto Preservation Board meetings.

Sing:erely, ( .

e )\'\t_, o L_7 \,M
Edith Geduld

Past Chair

C: Mary MacDonald, Acting Manager, Heritage Preservation Services



